
From: Todd, K. Chris
To: CELA
Cc: Han, Minsuk; Wiener, William A.
Subject: Re: Letter Attached
Date: Friday, March 01, 2019 2:50:29 PM

Dear Ms. Dennis: In the February 20, 2019 letter from me that you reference below, we
requested until April 5, 2019 to submit a response to Mr. Jordon’s earlier letter concerning
Popily, Inc. d/b/a New Knowledge and Jonathan Morgan. As explained in my letter, because
of the extensive travel schedules of both myself and Mr. Morgan, we need until April 5, 2019
to adequately review the factual allegations made in the Washington Post article of December
19, 2018, and prepare a response. 
We intend to submit that response to the General Counsel’s Office of the Federal Election
Commission on or before April 5, 2019, unless we are informed otherwise. 
Regards, Chris Todd

Sent from my iPhone
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